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To whom it may concern,

I’m writing to wholeheartedly recommend Elyse Dupre for a future position with your
company. Elyse interned with Men’s Fitness magazine during the summer of 2010 under
my direct supervision. Her duties included writing and researching stories for our front-
of-the-book sections as well as assisting the entire staff with a wide range of editorial

tasks. She completed several bylined stories and will have work published in most of our
fall and winter 2010 issues.

During her time with the magazine, Elyse was a very hard worker, willing to take on
whatever tasks were sent her way. She has a great attitude, is a pleasure to work with, and
did a great job with everything she was given—coming in early and staying late when
needed to make sure everything was done well and completed on time—or in advance—
of its due date.

Were we to have an opening in our editorial department, I would hire Elyse right away.
She has a bright future in publishing.

Sincerely,

Brian Good

Deputy editor

Men’s Fitness magazine
1 Park Ave., 3rd Floor
New York, NY 10016
646.935.6918

bgood@amilink.com



